CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06039-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:56 AM

To: '‘David Holland'

Subject: RE: FPL Unjust Rate Hike.

Dear Mr. Holland,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: David Holland [mailto:drdsh@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:19 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL Unjust Rate Hike.

As a Florida resident for over 20 years | refuse to accept FPL'S request to raise rates when they have a projected
$1.6 Billion profit and are not required to spend their rate hike on clean energy like solar. Even with their most
recent investment in solar Florida the Sunshine State lags far behind the other states in the production of clean
energy. The outrage of this unnecessary rate hike is it is not tide to protecting our environment. For this reason
alone I hope you will reject FPL'S short sided request. Respectfully, David S.Holland.

Sent from my MetroPCS 4G Android device


FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 08, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06039-16




